
Attachment B – Email invitations
 

1st Email

Dear _________,

We are excited to continue our collaboration with Brown University School of Public Health 

regarding antimicrobial stewardship in long-term care settings. We are asking that you follow the 

included link and complete the survey regarding your knowledge, attitudes, practices and perceived 

provider-level barriers to appropriate antibiotic prescribing as it pertains to your role as a prescriber. 

This information will be used to identify ways to improve prescribing practices and to better 

understand the current prescribing environment. Your participation is voluntary and all responses 

will collected by researchers at Brown University, we will not see your responses. Any reporting 

will be done in aggregate (your identity will not be linked to your response). 

Please reach out to _ [staff at Brown] _ with any questions regarding the project.

Thanks,

_____________



Attachment B – Email invitations
 

2nd Email

Dear _________,

We are excited to continue our collaboration with Brown University School of Public Health 

regarding antimicrobial stewardship in long-term care settings. This is a second invitation to follow 

the included link and complete the survey regarding your knowledge, attitudes, practices and 

perceived provider-level barriers to appropriate antibiotic prescribing as it pertains to your role as a 

prescriber. This information will be used to identify ways to improve prescribing practices and to 

better understand the current prescribing environment. Your participation is voluntary and all 

responses will collected by researchers at Brown University, we will not see your responses. Any 

reporting will be done in aggregate (your identity will not be linked to your response). 

Please reach out to _ [staff at Brown] _ with any questions regarding the project.

Thanks,

_____________



Attachment B – Email invitations
 

3rd Email:

Dear _________,

We are excited to continue our collaboration with Brown University School of Public Health 

regarding antimicrobial stewardship in long-term care settings. This serves as a final invitation to 

follow the included link and complete the survey regarding your knowledge, attitudes, practices and 

perceived provider-level barriers to appropriate antibiotic prescribing as it pertains to your role as a 

prescriber. This information will be used to identify ways to improve prescribing practices and to 

better understand the current prescribing environment. Your participation is voluntary and all 

responses will collected by researchers at Brown University, we will not see your responses. Any 

reporting will be done in aggregate (your identity will not be linked to your response). 

Please reach out to _ [staff at Brown] _ with any questions regarding the project.

Thanks,

_____________


